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Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

Kingswood, Staffordshire - Final Information 

Outlined below are the final details for our Year 6 Kingswood residential. We have ensured that the 

coach arrives for pick-up at an earlier time, to allow for the slightly longer journey.  

Timetable for day of departure from James Wolfe, Randall Place: 

6M and 6G – Monday 19th June 2023  

6S and 6U – Wednesday 21st June 2023 

7:45am  Arrive at Randall Place playground (there will be an area designated for Year 6 

children to wait).  

8:00am  Children will be taken to the Randall Place Lower Hall to register.  

8:15am Coach to be loaded and children board.  

8:30am  Departure on coach: If you would like to wave your child off on the coach, please feel 

free to wait on the pavement outside Randall Place until we leave, or drop your child and 

return for our departure.  

 

Arrival at/Return from Kingswood – Staffordshire 

When we arrive at Kingswood – Staffordshire, we will send all parents of those classes a text to 

confirm we have arrived. On the day of return, we will text just before we leave the site.  

Approximate expected return time at Randall Place on Wednesday 21st June (6M/6G) or Friday 23rd 

June (6S/6U): 6:30-6:45pm. 

 

No Pocket Money/Electronic Items 

Children must not bring pocket money or any electronic device on the school residential. 

Kit Lists/Bedding 

An updated kit list will be communicated to parents. Children are not required to bring bedding to 

Kingswood -- Staffordshire.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Armson   Ms Gallagher  

Year 6 Lead Teacher        Headteacher 
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